
 

 
Dear Member, 
 
Tuesday, September 22 is National Voter Registration Day, a non-partisan civic holiday 
celebrating our democracy. Since 2012, nearly 3 million voters have registered to vote on this 
annual holiday. 
 
The YMCA of Greenwich is proud to partner with the League of Women Voters Greenwich (LWV 
Greenwich), to celebrate National Voter Registration Day. We encourage all YMCA members to 
take two minutes to: 
 
Register to vote.  U.S. citizens who are 18 years of age by November 3, 2020, are eligible to 
vote in this year’s election. https://nationalvoterregistrationday.org/register-to-vote/ 
 
Confirm your voter registration status. If you’ve recently moved or married, or if you haven’t 
voted in the last several elections, you may need to re-register and confirm your polling 
location. https://portaldir.ct.gov/sots/LookUp.aspx.  
 
Request an Absentee Ballot. Can’t make it to the polls on November 3? Submit your request 
today! Ballots will be mailed starting October 2, and completed ballots must be received by-
mail, or by-hand, by November 3. https://portal.ct.gov/-/media/SOTS/ElectionServices/Absentee-
Ballot-Application-ED-3/ED-3-Rev-20-Final.pdf.  
 
Register. Vote. Let your voice be heard.  
 

Thank you! 

Michael Kelly    Sandy Waters 
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